Audit Committee — May 19, 2020

The Audit met via Zoom meeting on May 19, 2020, to review the draft risk assessment report performed by the
internal auditors. There were no findings and the Board will be sent the final copy of the report. Additionally,
the committee met with the with external auditors, Nugent and Haeussler to review the required yearly
external audit scheduled for July. The committee also reviewed the results of the RFP for the Internal Auditor
and External Auditor. A recommendation to approve the appointment of the Internal and External auditors
will be on the June 11, 2020 Board of Education agenda.



